Harkins Elementary School
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THANK  YOU

The staff at Harkins would like to extend a BIG thank you to our Home and School for the many acts of kindness shown us during “Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week.”  From the coffee, nacho dips, muffins, fudge to the fabulous meal provided on Friday, each and every gesture was deeply appreciated.  Thanks, too, to all the parents who contributed various dishes and to those who relieved staff members of their supervision duties so that all of us could sit down together.  Your thoughtfulness really touched us and proved yet again that Harkins does, indeed, have heart!! 
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"So You Think You Can Dance Harkins”
Mr. Flynn would like to thank all those who participated in the “So You Think You Can Dance” competition. The winners that will represent Harkins on March 2 at the District Competition, being held at MVHS are:
K-2  MacKenzie Rolph

3-5 Olivia Richard, Emily Drisdelle

[image: image4.wmf]Congratulations to Mrs. LaBerge’s grade one class for winning the Mango Mania challenge for January 2011, and were treated to a healthy snack.   Also, both grade one classes attended a Mango Presentation on Thursday, February 24th.
ANTHOLOGY AVAILABLE
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 HYPERLINK "http://harkinselementary.nbed.nb.ca/sites/harkinselementary.nbed.nb.ca/files/bookworm.preview.gif" 

Copies of the Harkins Anthology are still available at the school for a cost of $20. These are a great keepsake that displays ALL students work. We are hoping to sell at least 32 more copies in order to break even. Thank you for supporting our school project!  

C.U.T.E. AWARDS !!!
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The staff and students of Harkins Elementary are pleased to announce Mrs. Donovan has won an award at the CUTE Award ceremony. Mrs. Donovan won for best Teacher Page. We are very proud of you, Mrs. Donovan! 
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SKATING SCHEDULE

This will end our skating for the year
	[image: image9.wmf]SKATING DATE
	Bus Leaves for Rink
	Time on Ice
	Bus Returns to School
	CLASS

	Thurs March 3
	8:45
	9:00 9:50
	10:00
	3-Hennessy
4-Donovan

5-Sonier

	Thurs March 3
	10:10
	10:20 11:10
	11:15
	K-Butler
K-Mountain

1-Newman
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KINDERGARTEN
   TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC

2011—2012
The Teddy Bear’s Picnic for students starting school September 2011, will be held on Monday, April 4th .  Details are being finalized for the Teddy Bear’s Picnic, which is a day for new kindergarten students. Information will be sent home via mail as soon as possible. Just a reminder that all present kindergarten students will remain at home on Monday, April 4th, so new kindergarten students will have an opportunity to visit the school.

If you or anyone you know has not yet registered their child for Kindergarten next year, please do so as soon as possible.   Birth certificate, Medicare number and immunization records are required.
Keep up with the news:
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http://harkinselementary@nbed.nb.ca 

HAVE YOU MOVED???

HAS YOUR PHONE NUMBER CHANGED???

DO YOU HAVE A NEW CELL PHONE NUMBER???

DID YOU START A NEW JOB OR CHANGE JOBS??? 

Please keep us informed when changes happen that may affect us getting in touch with you concerning your child.  We need to know how to reach you at all times!!!
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Remember that Campbell Street is a one-way street, going east towards George Street. The police have and will continue to enforce this traffic pattern, so to avoid a fine please follow this city by-law. 
This is ensuring safety for your children…
GOODIE CART

[image: image13.wmf]Goodie Cart items will be on sale Mondays and Fridays.

Items for Sale                 Price

Rice Krispie squares

$.50

Cheese and crackers

$.50

Granola Bars



$.50

Juice boxes (apple & orange)
$1.00

Bits & Bites



$1.00

Crispers (various flavours)
$1.00


Ritz Bits (cheese flavour)

$1.00

                      Science Fair
 Harkins is hosting a Science Fair on Friday, March 18 for grades 3-5 students.  We are working on these in class, and they may do some work at home also.  The district Fair is Wednesday, March 23 at Gretna Green.

HOME & SCHOOL
· The next Home  & School meeting is Tuesday, March 1 at 6:00. (CANCELLED)
· Watch for information for a chance to win “Redo a Room”.
· Subway peelers are still available for $20.00 each.
· Popcorn 50 cents every Wednesday, preorder on Tuesdays.

· A big thank you to ALL parents, who helped during winter activity day on Friday, February 25th.    Your help during the activities and pizza lunch was appreciated.  Hope we can count on you support for other events this year.
PSSC

 Next meeting is Wednesday, April 13th at 6:30. 
MARCH ARRIVED
IN 

LIKE A LION
WILL IT GO OUT

LIKE A LAMB
????

 
